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Monthly Meetings: 
 

Our next meeting will be on  
Thursday 7th March  

when our guest speaker will be  
Adrian O’Dell  

who will be showing a film entitled, 
‘Stefan’s Journey and in his 

footsteps’ 
This will be about his father, a Polish Airman, 
and retracing his WW2 escape, 80 years on. 

Followed by a Q & A session. 
 

In addition to our guest speaker, our  
Art Group  

will mount an exhibition of their recent work. 
 
Last time: 
 

At our previous meeting on Thursday 1st 
February our guest speaker was Pat Alker 
from Project Dukem talking about their work 
in Ethiopia, which is focused on helping 
young people, including hiv/aids orphans. 

 
This was a very  
challenging illustrated 
talk which prompted 
some interesting 
questions and a 
generous response to 
the after-meeting 
retiring collection for 
the charity. 

 

 

Renewal of your u3a subscription:  
 

If you have already renewed, “Thank you”. 
Renewal subscriptions of £8 per member 
are due on 1st April but you can pay early at 
the March meeting, when David Henderson, 
our Treasurer, will be present.  Cash or 
cheque is acceptable.  Please make cheques 
payable to ‘The Wissey U3A’.  
 

Or you have two further options:  
1. Post your cheque to the Treasurer at:  
      14 Nelson Close, Bradenham, IP25 7RB  
2. Pay online by BACS to:  
Account name: The Wissey U3A  
Sort Code: 20-28-20  
Account No: 80305022  
Reference: Please use your surname.  

If your payment includes a partner using a 
different surname, use both. eg. Smith/Jones 
 

An Invitation:  
                                                                                                    
 
 

 
 
 

Dereham u3a have invited members of 
Wissey u3a to join their planned visit to the 
National Space Centre at Leicester on 
Wednesday 17th April.  Please see the 
accompanying ‘flyer’ which gives full details. 
 

Activity Groups: 
 

A copy of the latest Schedule is attached. 
 

One of our twenty+ Activity Groups is the 
         Music Appreciation Group 
which meets monthly in the Methodist 
Church in Swaffham.  Each member of the 
group brings a CD and maybe says a few 
words about it.  After listening to the music 
others might comment upon it.  All very 
relaxed with a wide variety of music being 
chosen.  Jan Hayes-Griffin will tell you more. 
 

David Moncaster – Chairman 
The Wissey u3a – Tel:  01760 724755  
Email:   d.moncaster@btinternet.com   
Website:  www.wisseyu3a.org        
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